ITEM - 1
MANAGER'S REPORT NO.. 17
COUNCIL MEETING March 10/75

Re: Retirement - Mr. Phillip Smith
‘Engineering Department

~Following is a report from the Personnel Director regarding the retirement ot
'Mr. Phillip Smith.

It is felt that.reports should be submitted on the retirement of all employees
who have twenty or more years of service with the Municipality so that an appro-
~priate expression of appreciation can be made at Council level. The existing .
:practice of reporting all terminations involving Department and Sub Department
'Heads, irrespectlve of 1ength of service, will be continued

RECOMMENDATION‘

‘ 1 THAT Counc11 extend a written letter of apprec1atlon to. Mr° Smlth for e
: hlS many years of loyal and dedlcated service to the Mun1c1pa11ty..,,e*""

tunicipal Manager . ‘pate: February 28, 1975

Personnel Director,

i 1neer1ng
vNovember 1967 he became a thter Collector, the p051t10n h‘fhas held

i mith‘aud his w1fe Edlth 11ve at 7998 Flwell Street in Burnaby. Theyfhave
ee chlldren the youngest ten,‘st111 at home, They have flve grandchlldren

y the fellows down at the Yard but he keeps very much to
“His‘wife is almost blind so most of his spare time and energy is used
qround the house. He would very much like-to take a trip to Wales but, because of
hlS w1fe s health, it is out of the questlon for the present at least,

:Arrangements have been, made for prescntat1on of a gift certlflcate from Lumberland
by the Mayor on March 10th at the Service Center,

NRECOWENI’)AT:ON:

R That a letter of appreclatjon from Council be presented to Mr. Smith for his years
of service to the Municipality,

/ 76/4 (/J-"’
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D I, Hicks
PERSONNEL DIRECTOR
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